
 

Report on 

Memorandum of Understanding: H.C.D.G. College with Nitaipukhuri Coaching Centre 

A Memorandum of Understanding was signed between H.C.D.G. College and Nitaipukhuri 

Coaching Centre on 5/1/2022. 

Photo of Memorandum of Understanding signing at Nitaipukhuri H.S. School playground: 

 

 

Activity: The college authority provided ball, shoes and shocks to trainee players of 

Nitaipukhuri Coaching Centre on 24th March 2022. 

 



Activity:  Felicitation programme was organized in aegis of H.C.D.G. College and Nitaipukhuri 

Coaching Centre in collaboration with Nitaipukhuri Sub-sports Association to felicitate H.S.L.C. 

Examination passed students for their good academic performance in High School Leaving 

Certificate Examination 2022 on 25th May 2022.  

 

 


